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URGENT ANNOUNCEMENT

It is with great sadness that Locker# 505 announces we will be closed for the
next three (3) weeks. We hope to reopen on April 6, 2020 at 1:30 PM. We will
keep you up to date as we know more. If you have donations you can continue to
take them to any Star Bright Cleaners.

At this time the events that we have scheduled in March and the beginning of
April will have to be postponed! Again, we will keep you up to date as events are
rescheduled!

Events postponed:

▪ Prom
Dress
Boutique:
March
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13
and
14,
2020

▪ Recyclothes:
March
21,2020

▪ Chile
Cook-
off:
March
21,
2020

▪ Fashion
Show:
April
6,
2020

Thank you for your understanding and support. We have seen close to 1,500
students so far this year and hope to see many more before the school year is
out.

Be safe, be healthy, and take care of each other.

Kind regards, 
Locker # 505
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